
The Department of Economics announces the offering of the “Altium Training CFA Level I 
Scholarship” to one of the graduating students or recent graduates of the Department 
 
Scholarship description: The scholarship will cover the fifty percent of the tuition of Level I of the 
Chartered  Financial Analyst (CFA) program at Altium Training for the November 2016 to June 
2017 period  (exams of June 2017). The scholarship is valid for students who would otherwise 
cover the tuition fees themselves. For more information about Altium Training and the CFA 
program you may visit www.altiumtraining.gr  
 
 

Selection process: The Department will select the student/graduate to get the scholarship based 
on his/her academic merit. 

Interested students are invited to submit their CV by September 30th to the Secretariat under 
the reference “Altium Training CFA Level I Scholarship”. 
 


